Westmont Newsletter

Westmont Homes Association August 2006

Golf Outing:

Bill Framel has had a good response from neighborhood golfers but would like to have one more foursome. Please contact Bill at 322-4605 to sign up by August 4th so that he can confirm the date, time and location for this event.

New Neighbor:

We are pleased to welcome our new neighbor to Westmont.

Rachelle Thomas

12042 Mackey

T-Bones Baseball:

We have canceled the August 2^{nd} outing to the T-Bones baseball game due to lack of interest. It is just too hot! Hopefully, we can get a group together next spring.

Coffee Time:

Remember to mark your calendars for Tuesday, August 8, at 9:00 a.m. to join us at Scooters for good coffee and great interaction with your neighbors. We would love to see some new faces!!

119th Street Widening:

Several residents attended the July 20th meeting to hear updated information and express concerns related to the project. It was pointed out that the widening would occur between the existing sidewalks. It was suggested that we get together with neighboring developments to form a group to decide on the most important issues to be presented at the next meeting later this year. Comment sheets are available to residents to express their concerns and send to City Hall by August 10. If you would like a copy please call Shirley Knese at 485-8689.

Nominating Committee:

We will have one or two positions open in October and are looking for residents to volunteer their time on the Board. Please call Bill Framel at 322-4605 if you are interested.

Restrictions Committee:

Westmont homeowners will be receiving copies of current and revised restrictions soon. Please watch for their arrival. You will need to read these carefully to be well informed prior to discussions at the annual meeting in October.

Neighborhood Supper Club:

Anyone interested in joining a weekly or monthly supper club? The format would be on a rotating basis. The host/hostess would prepare the main dish and attendees would all bring side dishes. This would be a great way to get together and enjoy a wonderful meal without a lot of work for anyone. Call Susan Black at 498-0683 if you're interested.

Bridge Group:

Summer will soon be over and the Westmont Bridge players are anxious to get started again this fall. Many new residents have moved in during the past few months and are welcome to join. Please contact Margaret Dack at 345-2610 if you are interested.